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18 October 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I am writing to update you on the progress I have made on the next stages of setting up the Almondsbury 
School wraparound care.  
 
We have now completed the due diligence around the set-up of the club and the organisation of both the 
Breakfast and After School Club. We also had to wait to be able to present the information to governors to 
approve which happened last week.  
 
After half term we will begin the recruitment process to ensure we are fully staffed by the start date of 4 
January 2022. (We already have some interested staff members and previous members of staff from the old 
club) This will have provided us with enough time to be able to start up and register the clubs after the 
ceasing of the previous ones.  
 
The clubs will be held in school at the start of the day in the Hall and at the end of the day in the library, 
group room (affectionately known as the goldfish bowl), the outside provision and gazebo as well as a 
classroom when numbers are larger.  
 
The cost of the clubs will be as follows  
Breakfast Club - £5 per session running from 7.55 to 8.55 each morning.  
After School Club is set at £5 per hour, which means that a full session from 3.30pm – 6.00pm will cost 
£12.50. If you have more than one child attending the club we will be looking at a reduced rate for the 
second/third child of £10 per session.  
 
Once we have registered will be able to accept Childcare vouchers for both Breakfast and After School 
clubs. We shall also ask the children to come up with some new names for the clubs so they have some 
ownership of them.  
 
I hope that those of you who are currently using the Breakfast club have been pleased by the attention to the 
children and the quality of the food and activities. This will continue to be the case when the new club start in 
January 2022.  
 
 
Best wishes 

 
Mr Paul D Smith     
Executive Head Teacher 
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